

May 2020

Hillscourt Education Centre Rose Hill Rednal Birmingham B45 8RS

Telephone: 03330 145550

Dr Patrick Roach

General Secretary

E-mail: advice@mail.nasuwt.org.uk Website: www.nasuwt.org.uk

To Headteachers in Multi-Academy Trusts

Dear Headteacher

The NASUWT has asked our representative to draw to your attention a copy of the letter the Union has sent to the CEO of the Trust.

The text of the letter is attached and its contents are, we hope, self-explanatory.

Headteachers are facing an extremely challenging task and the NASUWT is committed to working with employers and headteachers to seek to ensure that the outcome of the planning for the wider opening of schools, in which you have been asked to engage, is one which protects the health, safety and welfare of staff and pupils in a context where, if the wrong decisions are made, the result will be serious illness for some and, in some cases, death.

The NASUWT has produced a wide range of advice and guidance for its members which we are happy to share with headteachers and employers.

We hope that you find the information contained in the letter to CEOs helpful, particularly the references to the statutory obligations on employers and the legal rights and entitlements of employees, which provide the context for any planning in which schools engage.

Yours sincerely

Dr Patrick Roach **General Secretary**